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Note on UITP Sustainable Development Charter 

UPDATE

Executive Board 

27th January 2005 

Brussels 

1. Recent Events and signings

New signatories

September 
Major rail manufacturers signed at Innotrans

October 

Asia Pacific signings (LTA Singapore first, followed by 5 in Brisbane)

November 
Province of Gelderland 

5 other dossiers have been received and signing ceremonies are to be arranged

Total signatories (dossiers received):

72

It is unlikely that we will make even the low estimate of 100 signatories by Rome. 

· The rail industry has reacted well with all major rail manufacturers signed up but still no bus manufacturers despite many approaches and presentations

· Low response from Nordic area (this will be helped when the SLTF workshop is held in September)

NB Transbus has been removed from list as the company no longer exists. Its replacement has been invited to sign. 

Workshops 

During the last quarter of 2004:

September 
Mid term meeting in Rome 




37 people attended

October:

Joint UITP/Australian Greenhouse Office Workshop in Brisbane




120 people attended 

November

Joint UITP CUTA Workshop in Montreal




65 people attended

Not all associations have fulfilled their commitment to host a workshop by June 2005.

Workshops are planned in Sweden, Italy, US and Latin America.

France, UK and rail supply workshops are still to be arranged  

February 2005
2nd Coaching and training workshop to help pledge signatories to apply to become full signatories at the Congress

2 Congress 
Plenary session 

- Announce new commission (the working group will formally become a UITP commission)

- Present sector report on achievements since launch of charter in May 2003

- Illustrate sustainable development as good business practise by charter signatories

A cocktail will be held on Tuesday June 7th on the UITP stand for all signatories 

UITP Charter Update Executive Board Jan 27th 

Heather Allen 13/01/05


